
If you arrive by car
... please be aware of the following: 
On arrival, the car is parked within the 
marked areas of the map. 

At the entrance, just to the right of the front 
door, there is a screen where you have to 
enter the car’s registration number. 

It is therefore important that you remem-
ber the registration number and enter it on 
arrival. 

Once you have done this, you do not have 
to do more and you can park for free on the 
designated area for the rest of the day. 

You will have to repeat this every day during 
your course. 

Hørkær 18   

2730 Herlev

Tlf. 77 300 300

It is allowed to park in the area 
marked with yellow. 

The parking area is at Hørkær 11. 
There is a short walkway from the 
parking lot to Hørkær 18. 
It is important that you park in this 
area. 

Computerworld and IDG Courses 
are not able to pay a possible fine 
if you have parked outside the 
selected area. 


